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				Dear colleague
A package of changes to USS are coming.  Would you like to find out more? You can find out more about the changes at forthefuture.uss.co.uk but if you’d also like to receive an overview of the headline changes in person... here’s your chance. Register now for Eifion Morris’s presentation: ‘USS 2016!’
		
Eifion, who is Head of Member Communications for USS, will be visiting the University on 27 & 28 January.  During each of his presentations Eifion will explain, in plain English, what the scheme changes mean and he’ll answer any questions that might arise.

Eifion's presentation will give you a broad understanding of how the changes will affect you from April 2016; and how your past benefits will be treated.  We should stress that this is intended as an information session; an opportunity for members to find out more about the changes and their implications.  

If you’d like to join us, please register here: ‘USS 2016!’	

For your information, the dates and locations for the USS presentations are outlined below:

	University of Kent : USS 2016 – Scheme Changes

	Date
	Time
	Venue 

	Weds, 27 Jan
	3.30pm
	Grimond Building, Room GLT2(147)

	Thurs, 28 Jan
	9.30am
	Grimond Building, Room GLT2(147)




	Please allow one hour for the presentation which will include an opportunity to ask any questions.
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